
Chair and Committee members: 

I am wholeheartedly opposed to our tax dollars supporting school vouchers and 
savings accounts for private schools. Our tax dollars should support public schools 
that serve ALL students, no matter their ability, background, or financial status. 

 

Thank you. 

Kay Schwarzwalter 


